
 

  
 
 
  
 
 
   
 
 
 

 

November 10, 2021 

 

 

From:  Councilman Hector Gutierrez Ward 3 

 

To:  Boy Scouts Troop 919 

 

RE: Commendation for services as set forth in the following: 

 

For outstanding dedication to the efforts of the Volunteer Ward 3 Cleanup Initiative. 

 

Boy Scout Troop 919 has donated many hours to help keep the City of Forest Park, specifically Ward 

3 clean of trash, debris, and the like. Their unselfish contributions have had a positive impact on the 

community and served as worthy examples for others to follow. 

 

Boy Scout Troup 919 outstanding performance, exceptional diligence, and loyal devotion to duty 

reflected great credit upon the scouts. It was in keeping with the highest traditions of the Boys Scouts 

of America. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Hector Gutierrez 

Councilman Ward 3 

City of Forest Park, Georgia  

 

 

  

  
 

Hector Gutierrez 
Ward 3 Councilman 

745 Forest Parkway 

Forest Park, GA 30297 

Phone: (470)622-9270 

hgutierrez@forestparkga.gov 
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